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huddled together and entangled In tht'

mosh of nerve flbros whirti roiiniHl

them together -and then divide off In

bunc'lK's to foini iiorves. They make
up a imlpy mass, of the consistency

and appearance of the marrow we
somp.tinu'3 see in our mutton choii.

These little star-shaped cells, are

grouped off in the brain by nature,

and each little group is asaigned its

special function. Ttiese grout's are

called brain centres. Tliough they a;e

often interdependent and act in eon-

junction with one another, still eacli

has a separate and ;>llotteii funcpon.
When it acts, tliat function is 7,>r-

forming. When it idles, that func-

tion is nf^glected. When It dies, that

function IS impossible. These centres

then mlEh.t live or languish or die.

and the duty they have to perform
might be well done, badly done, or not
done at all.

The Functions of the Centres

Kvery movemen' of every imrt of

the body la presided over by a brain
centre containing itr nerve cells. The
cells themselves are the indivldu:il

workers, the originators, the com-
manders. Tlie nerve fliires are .siniiily

the telegraphic wires that convey the

message, the eommiind, from the

nerve centres to the parts of the body
whose duty It Is to obey. All Un-
movemi'nt:; of the body depend upon
the contraction and expansion of

muscle.'^, and a muscle can only move
in obedience to nn impulse conveyed
from a nerve centre along the nerve
to the muscle in which that rr^rve is

imbedded.

These three primary elements ;r

necessary \.o produce the iihennmenon
we know as movement:— First, a

nerve cell or centre in which the im-
pulse arises: second, a nerve fibre

along which the impulse or P'essage

is sent: and third, a muscle hy which
that message is received. TTie chief

home of th.-^ nerve cell is in the brain.

The route of the nerve Is through the

limbs or body by the nearest conveni-

ent direction to the muscle which it

supplies, and the sphere of action of

the muscle is between two points to

which its ends are attached. These
points might be bonea or other

muscles. When the muscle contracts,

th. L is shortens, It draws these two

bony iiolnts or muscular parts nearer

to one another, and this approxima-
tion .f i)oinlB we lall movement.
Walking, eiiiing, stl'.'.hinii, any movc-
nunl tluit A:- perform '\ simijlj ih"

result ot :iil these mu ?!e flhrc pro-

c'sHi'S taking place In ordei or suc-

cession to one another.

Now these funct'on.^ may he per-

formed well or badly or not at all. If

the nerve cell dies, or is killed,

or is paralyzed, the movement of

the nuKile over which it pre-

sides is impossible. The nerve cell

may be strong, active and willing,

and may " function " vigorously, but

if the nerve fibre, that Is the tele-

phone wire, is cut. crushed, or tied

tightly or constrictec or in any way
has its powr of triinsmlssion inter-

fered with, the movome:it in the

muscle is impossible.

But in iiddition to these ;iccidental

conditions, from which any part of

the motion circuit might suffer, there

are moods to which each part is liable.

The muscle fibre might refuse to act

from sheer fatigue. A message might
come nnd be received, but from purr

exhaustion there might be no r'>

sponse. The nerve cell also might

sulTer iroin exhaustion and refuse to

grn'-rate an impulse, or some poison.

such ns chloroform, miglit temper-

arilv paralvze the ner.e cell and de-

stroy its function during the time the

effecl of the poison remained, ot In-

jury or disease might destroy its life

and function.

Ho . Alcohol stimulates

There is one centre in the brain

that comes very promptly under the

IKiralyzing influence of alcohol. It i^

an exceedingly delicate and sensitivf

centre. As a matter of fact, it Is o

group of centres, and constitutes a

little nervous system of its own. I'

is called the vaso-motor system. I'

holds a special Jurisdiction over th-

blood-vessels and preserves their tone

When it is active it keeps the vessel-

contracted and resistant to the pre?

sure of the b.ood within their all?

thia pressure. So.netimes it is higl

varying. The violent contraction o:

the heart impels the blood onward^

with great force, and the vessels hav

to resist the expanding influence e

this pressure. Sometimes it is hi^'


